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Fire Safety Tips: 

-Water natural Christmas Trees daily 

-Look for damage when using old lights 

-Do not leave burning candles unattended 

-Make sure candles are kept out of reach from  

    children and pets 

-Properly secure outdoor lights and decorations 
 

 

                               

 

 

 
PARTY PLANNING?? 
 
Wow WW!  December is fully booked with all the    
holiday parties and events!  We still have a couple dates 
available in January and February so keep us in mind for 
your next family gathering!  
The Lodge is a wonderful space to host all your special 
events.  
 
  Visit our website for more information on private party 
rentals and book yours soon! 
 

For more WCA information, news and events, go to  
www.ww-link.com 

 

 
    
  
   

 

CHRISTMAS BLESSINGS   
 

May the peace and blessings of Christmas be yours; And may the  
       coming year be filled with happiness! 

   

T H I S  MON TH …  

EVENTS/ ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Dec 4th- WCA Board Organizational Meeting 

Dec 10th – 5:30pm Magnolia HOA 

Dec 14th – 12-2pm                        

SANTA VISITS WCA – please RSVP by 

Dec 9th marjorie.owens@ww-link.com 

 

Dec 16th – 6pm Holly Hill HOA 

Dec 25- CHRISTMAS - WCA OFFICE CLOSE 

 

If you have an idea or question for the WCA 

Board, you can email wca@ww-link.com  

WHAT’S HAPPENING… 

The WCA continues to make improvements: 

~ Communication services have been changed over 

to Comcast for the Lodge and Pool area. A new smart tv has 

been installed in the Lodge. To access viewing, you will 

need to enter your own personal subscription login. 

~As residents start to decorate their homes for the 

holidays, please be mindful of any increased traffic in the 

area as drivers admire all the festive lights. Please adhere to 

the speed limit, no passing on the shoulder and watch out for 

pedestrians! 

 

 

 

Friendly reminder …..to all WW residents to please pickup after   

your pet and use the pet waste station/trash cans when available 
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